

Housing Authority of the City of Pittsburgh

Chief Contracting Officer 100 Ross Street 2nd Floor Suite 200 Pittsburgh, PA 15219 (412) 456-5248 Fax: (412) 456-5007 www.hacp.org

Dec 10, 2020

December 10, 2020

Printing and Mailing of 2020 Winter News and Views Three Quote Bid

ADDENDUM NO.2

This addendum issued December 10, 2020 becomes in its entirety a part of the 3 Quote Bid as is fully set forth herein:

Item 1: Q: Should I email the quote directly to your email?

A: As indicated in the Quote Request, bids should be emailed to:

Brandon.Havranek@HACP.org.

Item 2: Q: Is it necessary to have the final fold for mailing or can we send as a flat? I ask because there would no need to tab.

A: The newsletter can be sent as flat instead of being folded and tabbed.

Item 3: The bid due date is changed to December 16, 2020; time remain unchanged at 10:00 AM. Bids should be emailed to Brandon.Havranek@HACP.org.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2

Kim Detrick
Kim Detrick (Dec 10, 2020 11:42 EST)

Mr. Kim Detrick Date

Director of Procurement/Chief Contracting Officer